Mr. Entin,

I have been following the Tax Reform panel comments and I am writing you to 

encourage you and thank you for supporting a consumption based tax system.  

I work for a small business in Houston, TX and the current tax system 

retards our ability to make good business decisions, because we must first 

consider the tax ramifications.  This is bad for our customers, employees 

and America.

Steve McAleer

